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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Pressurizer Safety and Relief Valves
NUREG-073/, Item I1.D.1

References: 1. NRC to FPC lelter, 3N0389-23, dated March 22, 1989
2. NRC to FPC letter, 3NOB8B5-23, dated August 26, 1935
3. FPC to NRC letter, 3F0286-09, dated February 17, 1986
4. FPC to NRC letter, 3F1290-.7, dated December 20, 1990
Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) is submitting this letter as our response to the
issues fidentified in Reference 1 as not selisfying the requirements of
NUREG-0737, Item 11.D.1. Although Reference 1 states that the NRC does not
intend further review of this issue, FPC is advising the NRC we are taking
exceptior to one of the Safety Evaluation Report (SER) findings discussed in
Reference 1. SER Section 5.2, Item 5 states that the power operated relicf valve
(PORV) control circuitry for Cryvstal River Unit 3 (CR-3) must be qualified to
harsh environment conditions. FPC stil)l conciudes this qualification is
unnecessary and not in accord with the original NUREG-0727 reguirements., FPC has
evaluated the other three SER open items related to piping and support analyses
for the safety valves and PORV. These evaluations conclude that the piping and
supports will meet the requiremerts of NUREG-0737 with completion of a minor
modification to Support RCH-5A, which is an existing spring can that must be
modified to a rigid strut. The medification to Support RCH-5A will be made
during the 94 Outage scheduled to begin in March 1993. The remainder of this
Tetter discusses ouy position on the PORY control circuitry qualification.
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